
1 | P a g e  
 

        

Friends of Wimbotsham 
Primary School 
Newsletter. 

Autumn Term 2018/19 

Halloween Disco is a 

huge success! 

The Pupils all enjoyed their Halloween 
disco’s. It was a great turnout and it was 
lovely to see so many spooky costumes! 
Well done to Taliyah and Nancy for 
winning best costume. Total raised for the 
event was £180. Thank you so much to all 
involved including Jamie Robinson from 
J.R. Light & sound for providing a fabulous 
Disco as always. 
 

Happy Halloween!!!  

Outdoor Area 
As you can see the outdoor area has been completed with huge 

thanks to Ryan and Gary at RGR Developments. Ryan and Gary and 

their team came in over the Half Term holidays to complete the job 

for us and what a wonderful job they have done. The ground is now 

level with Grass mats under the surface, making it much safer for the 

children and less water logged over the coming winter months. Many 

thanks to H & C Beart Ltd and Holly Landscapes for providing 

materials also. 

              

New Class Representatives! 
The new Class Reps have been chosen and 
as are follows:- 
Ducklings: Amanda Gyton and Chloe Rix 
Kingfishers: Kathryn Rennie 
Swans: Naomi Landymore 
Herons: Charlotte Cutworth 
 
We appreciate not all of you can attend 
FOWP’s meetings and therefore these 
people are vital as a contact for any 
questions you may have.  

Bags 2 School will be collecting again on 
Friday 23rd November 2018. Please bring 
your bags in week beginning Mon 19th and 
no later than Thursday 22nd. 
Thank you. 

Friday 7th December 
2-4pm 

 
Raffle 

Tombola 
Refreshments 

Christmas crafts 
Individual class stalls 

 

FOWP’s will be helping the children 

to make their own Christmas cards 

again this year. The proofs will be 

sent home on Monday 19th 

November 2018 with all orders 

needing to be in no later than 

Friday 23rd.   

Thank you. 


